
Doc. Code: YR-AA-010-C2  

 
Date:21st April 2025 Circular No: 009/YIS/AS/25-26/009 

 

Dear Parents  

SUB : Important Reminder – Grade XI Fee Payment 
 

This is a gentle reminder for those who have not yet paid the Grade XI fee for their ward to kindly do so on 

or before 30th April 2025 as we have waitlisted candidates whose files need to be processed. 

 

As Grade XI is treated as readmission, seats will only be confirmed upon full payment of fees, and 

admissions will be processed on a first-come, first-served basis. 

 

We strongly urge you to make the payment on time to avoid any inconvenience . Non-compliance may result in 

appropriate action being taken. 

 

Your cooperation is highly appreciated and strict compliance is expected. 

 

Note : Parents who have already paid may ignore this message. 

 

Thank you  
 

Warm Regards 

Mrs. Aasima Saleem 

Principal 
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